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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Tammy Daniels, Executive Director, Detroit Land Bank Authority 

THRU: Budget, Finance, and Audit Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Friday, March 17, 2023 

RE: Detroit Land Bank Authority FY 2023-24 Budget Questions 

 
 
Following the Detroit Land Bank Authority (DLBA) FY 2023-2024 budget hearing on March 10, 2023, 
please respond to the following questions. 
 

1. How many properties has the reverted clause been used on that are owned by non-
developers? 

2. How many structures does the DLBA currently own? 
3. The DLBA collaborates with General Services Department (GSD) for lot maintenance, which 

occurs five (5) times every year. If a lot is missed, or the scheduled lot-cutting date is late, 
how should residents reach out for these specific services? 

4. What is the DLBA’s strategy to sell vacant lots? 
 
If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at 
jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 
Mr. Steve Watson, Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
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